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Please take a good look at this as the people we support need more from all of us 

and when we have such a high turnover rate it directly affects them in that they are 

constantly having the people they know and trust to help support them leaving and 

having to get used to yet another new person, this must be hard on them. I truly 

believe that if we made an actual livable wage that would help us as direct support 

staff in that we can breath a little easier and leave us in a position that we can be 

more present for those supported and don’t they deserve that don’t they deserve the 

best we can give them. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 


